
 

Peterborough United Football Club are delighted to announce the partnership with 

Norwood Primary School. 

 

What does this mean? This means that you are entitled to a pair of tickets for up to 3 

home matches this season. Both yourself and your parent/guardian will be able to 

watch The Posh battle their way through League One at London Road during the 

2014/15 campaign completely FREE of charge! 

 

Simply fill out the form below and return to your teacher. Your tickets will then be 

allocated and sent directly to your school to distribute. PLEASE RETURN THIS TO 

YOUR TEACHER BEFORE 28thTH January 2015 

 

If you would like to purchase additional tickets for the games please contact 01733 

86567 and a member of the Ticket Office staff will be able to assist you.  

 
Please note that information provided below will be kept confidential and will NOT be passed on to any third 

parties. The FC will however contact you from time to time by the selected methods. If you would DO NOT want 

the FC to contact you please tick the relevant box PHONE [  ]   ADDRESS [  ]  EMAIL [  ] 

 
Child Details (use block capitals) 

 

Child Name:………………………………………………………….............................................................. 

 

DOB:……………………………….    Class:……………   

 

Address:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

…………………………………………………………………………Post Code:……………………………… 

 
Accompanying Adult Details (use block capitals) 

 

Name:…………………………………………………………......DOB:………………………………………..     

 

Contact No:……………………………………Email:……………………………………………………….. 

 

Address:(IF DIFFERENT FROM ABOVE)…………………………………………………………………………. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

…………………………………………………………………………Post Code:……………………………… 

 

Do you require additional tickets? (If so please tick)  [   ] 

 

Please tick which matches you would like to attend: (maximum 3 matches) 

 

v Chesterfield (21/03/15 – 3pm)               [  ]   

v Coventry City  (28/03/15 – 3pm)       [  ] 

v Walsall  (06/04/15 – 3pm)          [  ] 


